INTERIM RESULTS

The Board of Directors of Man Sang International Limited (the “Company”) is pleased to announce the
unaudited financial results of the Company and its subsidiaries (collectively referred to as the “Group™)
for the six months ended September 30, 2001. The results have been reviewed by the Company’s auditors,
Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu, and by the Company’s audit committee.



